
Announcement of Semester Break 

from 12 to 16 July 2021,  

for E/16, E/17, E/18 and E/19 students  

 
  

Please note that the week from 12th to 16th July 2021 has been 

declared a semester break for E/16, E/17, E/18 and E/19 students. 

Accordingly, the faculty will not conduct any online academic 

activities/sessions during this week. 

 

Regular academic activities will resume from 19th July 2021 after 

the break. 

 

 

Dean Engineering 

05-07-2021 
 

 


